
• Approximately a 1.75 mile stretch of road on 
northbound Beach Park Blvd (from Foster City Blvd to 
Teal Street) will be designated for safe use by bicyclists 
and runners by barricading off  the right lane from cars.

• Bicyclists and runners will detour through Bridgeview 
Park to get back to the pedway.

• No turn movements will be aff ected.

• The City requests bicyclists and runners to courteously
use the detour and reserve the pedway for walking.

Friendly Streets, Foster City
Due to the increase in recreational activity along 
the Levee Pedway, the goal of Friendly Streets, 
Foster City is to make our streets friendlier and 
safer, as well as to sufficiently provide physical 
space for pedestrians, runners, and bicyclists.

For questions, contact the Public Works Department at: 650-286-3270 or publicworks@fostercity.org


